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Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to you with an update on the proposed new nursery provision at Ormiston Cliff Park
Primary Academy (OCPPA), following the launch of our consultation in March.

Thank you to all who submitted responses to the consultation. We place great value on the feedback,
suggestions and comments of our parents and carers and were grateful to see a wide range of responses.
We are pleased to share that we received an overwhelmingly positive response to our plans, showing
widespread support for the proposed provision and the benefit it will bring to our school and the wider
community.

Responses outlined how this will be a great asset for children at the school, while also offering additional
flexibility and support for parents and carers, as we had hoped. We will be taking into account the
comments, feedback and insights shared by you all, to help us to shape the final arrangements of the
nursery provision.

Our next step will be to progress the application with the local authority and the Department for Education
(DfE). During this stage, we will also be agreeing on a final timeline for the opening of the nursery
provision, and all arrangements for admissions. We will of course keep you updated on developments as
and when, including a likely timeframe for when applications can be submitted for the first intake.

We are very much looking forward to progressing with these plans, which will support us in our mission
of ensuring our pupils have the very best start to life.

Thank you once again for your support during this process. Should you have any specific questions, please
do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully,
Louise Watkins,

Principal
Ormiston CIiff Park Primary Academy
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